
From: Evalyn Merrick <justbreath2003@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 3:26 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: PROTECT OUR STATE FROM HURRICANE HYDROQUEBEC!!! 
 
Evalyn Merrick 
PO Box 7 
Amherst, NH 03031 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
As a resident of New Hampshire I hope the SEC will deny and prevent the HydroQuebec/NP to move forward. 
 
As our States delegation, you were elected by the people of New Hampshire to protect our interests, to listen to our 
voices, to consider the implications of all outside interests and their impact on our state, our people, our children, and 
our future. The future of this State relies on your leadership and your choices. If the NPP goes through, the swath of 
distruction will be as impactful to New Hampshire as Hurricane Irma is to Florida. 
 
We will lose so much of our economic base because we will lose the resources that help sustain us...the tourism 
industry, and the young people who want to relocate here because of its pristine beauty, hoping to settle here, be 
employed here, and raise their families here. 
 
New Hampshire nor its residents will benefit in any way, shape or form from this project. Everyone knows it. It baffles 
so many of us that the leadership and those people who's pockets are being lined by Hydro‐Québec refuse to 
acknowledge the negative impact to our state, and the positive impact for our neighbors to our North and to our south. 
The message from those who do not speak out against this project clearly has much to do with what they have to gain 
personally and nothing to do with what is right for this state and the residents who reside here. I know and believe in 
my heart that our Senators, our Representatives and our Governor will not let that happen, and will do everything in 
their power to make sure it never does. If the committee does not see it in their power to make a decision bhased on 
the best interest of the residents of the state, then I would have to believe they have something personal to benefit 
from allowing it to go forward. If that is the case, all will become clear and future elections will reflect that. 
 
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Hon, Evalyn Merrick 


